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VISITOR AND GREEN FEE POLICY 

 

1. Kilcock Golf Club is delighted to welcome visitors to our Club, whether the 
visitors are visiting players, golf societies, golf groups, inter-club teams, golf 
classic participants or patrons of the club’s restaurant.  
 

2. We ask that all golfing visitors:  
 
a) Be ready to tee off 10 minutes prior to the scheduled time 
b) Treat the golf course, clubhouse and surrounds with the utmost care and 

respect 
c) At all times, abide by the Rules of Golf and golf etiquette. 
d) Avoid SLOW PLAY and maintain pace with the players in front of them. 
e) Each person playing golf must have their own set of golf clubs. 
f) Set mobile phones to silent or off. 
g) Comply with our Dress Code Policy 
h) Ensure all recyclable waste is disposed of in the bins provided and all 

other waste and general rubbish is correctly disposed of.  
 

3. All Green Fee golfers must check in at the Pro Shop before play. (If the Pro 
Shop is closed, then go to the bar/restaurant). 
 

4. For societies and classics, the organiser must check in at the Pro Shop and 
confirm the final playing number. The organiser is expected to ensure that 
all players start on time and maintain a reasonable pace of play. 
 

5. Inter-club teams must check in at the Pro Shop before play (If the Pro Shop 
is closed, then to the bar/restaurant).  
 

6. When using a buggy, the Buggy Policy must be adhered to at all times. 


